
From: JAMES C LANCASTER
Sent: 4/4/2015 9:38:18 AM
To: NIKKI HALEY; Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Fw: Litter

On Friday, April 3, 2015 7:48 PM, Lou Fontana <lfontana@scprt.com> wrote:

Mr Lancaster
Your email ended up on my desk. I am with the SC Park Service. I am sorry to 
say I can't help you. I suggest you contact the paper again. 

Sent from my iPhone

Governor Haley 

I did not get any help here . I have a problem with the Spartanburg  Herald 
trowing there add paper out in my neighbor hood. These papers lay here for 
three to four weeks . I have called the Herald and they said it was their right to 
deliver these papers. I call this litter. could you give me some help? 

Thank You 
James Lancaster
@74 Woodhaven Drive
Union, S.C. 29379

864-427-7590


